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NEWSLETTER - August 1989 Newsletter Editor -
Helen K, Trudel
LAKE COUNTY BRANCH, AAUW
THE PRESIDENT'S CORNER

Welcome back after a hot (but good, I hope) summer, Thank hezvens for
central valn,

I am still overwhelmed at being honored by the Branch at the May meeting--
the nice things you sald, having my name included in the named 11=4 for
the $500 donation to the EFP fund, and the plaque you presented to me.

I am proudly displaying it on a wall in my sewing room. A sincere thank
you to the board members and others who were involved in this., I truly
enjoy every moment of my involvement wlth the Iake County Branch., I am
very optimistic that thils coming year is going to be a great year, since
it is obvious that there are many of you out there who also wish to cet
lnvolved in the work of our Branch, Let's make this the best year everl
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ELECTED OFFICERS for 1989-90

President; Marion Dexheimer - 343-7857
Membership V. Pres,: Virginia Ritter - 787-4983
Treasurer: Jane Schmidt -

Recording Secretary: Bea Rose - 326-8303
Administrative Ass't: Helen DiYeso - 589-53869
Newsletter Editor: Helen Trudell - T42-0573
Fublilelty: Betty Taylor - 326-5549
Historian: Beryl Sutton 1- T48-4564

Due to h
necessury to step down; so presently your board members zre workins on

the programs for the year, As of now, we are planning a program on the
environment, and will meet at the Char House in Leesbure on Saturday,
October 7. By the October meeting, we hope to have the up-to-date member-

ship 1ists and the listing of programs for the year.,

ealth problems, our program co-vice presidents have found it
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INTEREST GROUPS

All three of the interest groups wlll reconvene in October. The bridge
marathon group will start the year in late October; the gourmet cooking
group on Monday, October 9th, and the literary group on Monday, October
16th. If any of you would like to see other interest groups started,
let us know,

Some progress has been made to start a satellite group for those younger
women who are not interested in Saturday meetings, and also, persons who
are unable to attend Saturday meetings. More on this later.



